COMMUNITY COMMUNICATION

The Board received a report submitted by the Corporate Communications
Co-ordinator which outlined a communication plan for the Community Board
area

The Board decided that it meet as a committee with the Corporate
Communications Co-ordinator, to consider the report at atime to be arranged with
the Co-ordinator.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


